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From: Annick Ansselin

Sent: Tuesday, 2 January 2024 10:45 AM

To: TPC Enquiry

Subject: Extend the Project of State Significance (PoSS) timeline

Categories: -

You don't often get email from_ Learn why this is important
Tasmanian Planning Commission
GPO Box 1691
Hobart 7001

Dear TPC,
Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

| find it most disturbing that the decision that Tasmania needs this stadium has been made behind closed doors, but a
group of people who have their own agenda, without public consultation. This is in spite of the fact that Tasmanians are
ones who will be paying for this unwanted and unneeded structure, through their taxes, for many years. Money that
should be used to address far more important problems, such as underpaid and understaffed health services, public
schools, and aged care facilities. Tasmania vies with the Northern Territory for the worst performance of school age
students, and the public hospitals continue to face code red situations because of lack of funding. Surely that far
outweighs building an unwanted stadium, especially since there are facilities already in place that are suitable.

| have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart.
Yours faithfully,

Annick Ansselin





